FILED 9/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 05835-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

A~ DUKE
ENERGY.

FLORID
Matthew R. Bernier

ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL

September 2, 2020

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  Duke Energy Florida, LLC’s Petition for a Limited Proceeding to Approve
Third Solar Base Rate Adjustment; Docket No. 20200153-EI

Dear Mr. Teitzman:

On August 31, 2020, Duke Energy Florida, LLC (“DEF”) filed a Notice of Service of
Responses to Staff’s First Set of Interrogatories (Nos. 1-12) and Staff’s First Request for
Production of Documents (Nos. 1-2) (Document Nos. 05371-2020 and 05373-2020) twice due to
clerical error. DEF is respectfully requesting Document No. 05373-2020 be noted as a duplicate
filing.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please feel free to call me at (850) 521-1428
should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
/s/ Matthew R. Bernier

Matthew R. Bernier
MRB/cmk

cc: Parties of Record
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